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Approved by the Faculty Association 
 
Method of Implementation: 
Will appear in WebAdvisor as part of the TA Approval process for faculty who 
have course sections offered through Distance Education. 
First implementation will be Spring 2014. 
 
[check box] 
I have read the Summary of Regulations for Regular and Effective/Substantive 
Contact for Distance Education and the RCCD Guide to Recommended Best 
Practices to Achieve Regular and Effective/Substantive Contact in Distance 
Education which clarify regular and effective/substantive contact with students for 
distance education courses. 	
  


